
State of New York 

Office of the State Comptroller 

LEGAL	NOTICE	

 NOTICE	IS	HEREBY	GIVEN, that the Fiscal Affairs of the Village of Monticello for the 
2019-2020 Fiscal Year’s Budget have been examined by the Office of the State Comptroller 
and that the report of examination prepared by the Office of the State Comptroller has been 
filed in my office where it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested 
persons.  Pursuant to §35 of the General Municipal Law, the governing Board of the Village 
of Monticello may, in its discretion, prepare a written response to the report of examination 
prepared by the Office of the State Comptroller and file any such response in my office as a 
public record for inspection by all interested persons no later than February 28th, 2021. 
Please be advised that the Village offices are closed due to the Public due to the COVID-19, 
so any and all interested parties please contact the Village Clerk for a copy of the report. 

DATED:  January 12th, 2021 

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE CLERK  

JANINE GANDY-MCKINNEY 

VILLAGE OF MONTICELLO 

 


